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DEC - 4 1990

In Reply Refer To:
License: SNM-200
Docket: 070-00218

South Dakota State University
ATTN: Leo Spinar, Ph.D.
P.O. Box 2202
Brookings, South Dakota 57007-0896

Gentlemen:

Enclosed for your records is NRC Form 591, " Safety Inspection." Please

note that no violations were observed during the November 5-6, 1990, inspection

of your NRC Special Nuclear Material License. No response to this letter is

necessary. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call me at

(817) 860-8100.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By

Robert A. Brown
Senior Radiation Specialist

Enclosure:
NRC Form 591

cc:
South Dakota Radiation Control Program Director
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